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Comments: In general, I support all of the comments made by CBMBA. I am an avid mountain biker, hiker and

dirtbiker. I live in CB South and use all of the trails mentioned in the above forms of recreation with my wife and

two growing kids.

 

My only additional comment is that I strongly oppose any reduction on connections for 2-wheeled motorized

users. For example, the closure of portions of upper cement creek trail have forced motorcycles to use the road

and the fast moving OHV's are unsafe and terrifying. In most situation, dirt bikes are not moving at excessive

speeds and should be allowed access to both existing and NEW single track. However, to reduce trail errosion I

am in support of introducing directional trail requirements in select areas. Allowing motorcycles access to single

track is crucial and should not be reduced. This includes all new diversions, reroutes and extensions of existing

trails.


